
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 8/26/2023 12:46:27 PM

First name: ROGER

Last name: SHANOR

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: My family grazed sheep in the Big Horn Mountains of Wyoming in the 1960's and some of my

fondest memories are of traipsing about horseback or afoot moving my family's sheep. I've never lost my love for

the high country, remain active with hunting, fishing, exploring and discovering Wyoming's high country. What

has changed is my knowledge that grazing can and does have major detrimental effects on Wyoming's wildlife

populations, particularly our bighorn sheep, and will here ask you to severely restrict the grazing of domestic

sheep in these very alpine environments. Please adopt your Alternative 1 and keep these ecosystems intact.

 

Thank you,

Roger Shanor


